
July 23 rd, 1923 e

si

Dr. W. H. Atherton, 
51 Common Street, 
Montreal.

My dear Dr. Atherton:-
Let me acknowledge receipt of 

letter of July 19th and to say in reply that^ 
Last Post Fund will most gladly co-operate v/ith

__ Knights of Columbus in any ceremony appropriate
when the latter body place a wreath on the Gross of 
Sacrifice in the cemetery.

/
your
the
the

Mr. Flaherty's suggestion is a very 
tho idea will be wellthoughtful one and I am sure received not only by the friends of the Last Post 

Fund organization, but by the citizens of vanada 
generally. As to any details to be decided upon, 
will you please get in touch with Mr. Arthur H. D« 
Hair, the Dominion Secretary, to whom I have spoken 
and who is quite prepared to co-operate in every 
possible way.

Yours faithfully.
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